
Response to FCC Comments    FCC ID: PYFAR400US 1

 Washington Laboratories, Ltd. 
 7560 LINDBERGH DRIVE 
 GAITHERSBURG, MD 20879 

(301) 417 – 0220 FAX # (301) 417 - 9069 
 
 

September 9, 2004 
 
Mr. William Graff - American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
 
Mr. Mike Nicolay - FCC Equipment Authorization Branch 
 
CORRESPONDENCE  13779, dated 9/08/04 
APPLICATION:   PYFAR400US  Matrics, Inc. 
731 Confirmation Number:   TC817139 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
Below are the comments that have been provided regarding the application for certification 
referenced above. Our responses to those comments are in bold italic. Many responses refer you 
to additional exhibit(s) which has been uploaded to the application folder at the ATCB website. 
 
Thank you for your attention. Please feel free to contact us for any additional information that 
you may require. 
 
Regards, 
 
Gregory M. Snyder 
Chief EMC Engineer, Wireless/Telco Services Manager 
 
Brian J. Dettling 
Documentation Specialist WLL Project: 8096 
 
 
 
1. Are you planning on addressing the RT's I've sent? We will have to flag your future applications if no 
response is received. 
 
R. Responses to Correspondence Numbers 13555 and 13667 have been prepared and submitted. 
 
 


